
 

 

The Young Marines 
 

 

The Young Marines has elections every two years on even years.  

Elected officials are the Unit Commander and the Unit Executive 

Officer.  We have just completed our election cycle.   Marine 

Daniel Kelly is stepping down from his position as Unit 

Commander. He has accepted a new job that will involve some 

weekends. Mr. Kelly will remain as an Adult Leader.  He has done 

a great job this last year and we are grateful for his time and 

effort.  We wish him well in his new endeavors.   

 

Larry Winters, USMC Retired, has again been elected as the Unit 

Commander.  He was Unit Commander from 2016 until February 

2021.  Marine Michael Muriello has been elected as the 

Executive Officer.  Traditionally these positions would start on 

March 1st.  We will implement them immediately due to Mr. Kelly’s 

schedule. They will keep Lt Alexander Bonnyman Young Marines 

as one of the premier units in the Nation. 


